
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, March 20, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Potluck     

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today    

 

 

1. Anyone interested in playing soccer this Spring should attend a short, informational 

meeting on Thursday, March 23 after school in the cafeteria.  Any questions please email 

Coach Wilkinson. 

 

2. Attention athletes!  The spring season is right around the corner.  Soccer, girls’ softball, 

and boys volleyball will start up quickly after spring break.  If you plan to tryout for girls’ 

softball or boys’ volleyball, OR if you plan to play soccer, please sign up on the Gurrie 

Athletics Google Classroom page.  There is a sign up google form for all 3 sports.  These 

forms will help us to see how many students we have interested in our spring 

teams.  Please sign up before we get back to school on Monday, April 3rd!   

Also, most importantly, please remember that anyone participating in any of the spring 

sports must have a valid athletic physical before trying out or practicing on the first 

day.  Please see Mrs. Ray with any questions. 

 

3. Choir is today! From 3:15-4:00 in the band room. 

 

 

    

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


